
New Staff 

We would like to welcome Miss Grady and 

Miss Smith to the Humberston Cloverfields 

staff team. Miss Grady will be working in the 

office with Mrs Fox and will be available to 

support with any queries you have and Miss 

Smith will be supporting the children with their 

learning in a range of subjects. Mrs Smith and 

Mrs Haines have also joined us and support 

the children over the lunchtime period. 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair will be held on the 1st December 
from 4pm – 6pm. Entrance to the fair costs £1,  

payable at the front office on arrival. We look forward 
to seeing you there! 

 

 

 
 

Facebook 
Please like and share our  

Facebook page to keep up to 
date with in school activities. 

Christmas Events 

Christmas activities have been planned for the following dates: 
Wednesday 7th December – Foundation Stage Christmas Concert – 2pm 

- KS2 Christmas Cinema Experience 
Thursday 8th December – Foundation Stage Christmas Concert – 2pm 
Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day/Christmas Dinner Day 

KS1 and FS2 – Christmas Cinema Experience 
Tuesday 13th December – KS1 Christmas Concert 2pm 

Wednesday 14th December – KS1 Christmas Concert 2pm 
Thursday 15th December – KS1 and KS2 Christingle at the local church 

- Performance for parents and carers of the children who’ve had music lessons from Mrs Kirwin 
Friday 16th December – Christmas Party Day 

Jumpers 

Thank you for ensuring the children have the correct 
uniform and are smartly dressed. Please can parents 
and carers label all children's jumpers and PE kit in a 
permanent marker so we can ensure they don’t get 
lost. Each class has a black permanent pen. Please 

ask if you want your child’s jumper labelling 

Lunch time 

At lunchtime, we are actively encouraging the 
children, who have a school dinner, to eat their 
lunch using a knife and fork as we believe this 

is a life skill. Please can parents and carers  
support their children to do this at home too. 

Thank you 

Lost property 

 On the last day of term 1.30-2.30pm we are having a 
lost property clear out - all uncollected items are  

welcome to be taken by parents for free. 

Last day of term 

School will close at 2:30pm on Friday 16th December for last day of term. 
There will be no after-school club on this day. 

Christmas Concerts 
 

If you haven't already, email the office on  
office@cloverfields.org.uk to confirm Child's 

name, date of performance you will be  
attending, number of seats (1 or 2) you would 

like to book.  


